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All lanes on I-43 and US 41 to be open Sunday 
Lanes will be open to accommodate traffic for Packer/Bear game 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) Northeast Region in Green Bay has some 

good news for football fans planning on attending the Green Bay Packer season opener against the 

Chicago Bears scheduled for 3:15 p.m. on Sunday.  All lanes on US 41 and I-43, both northbound 

and southbound, will remain open for the entire day.  Construction should not be a factor, as 

construction barrels are being rolled back—these highways will remain completely open through 

Sheboygan, Manitowoc and Brown counties for I-43; and Fond du Lac, Winnebago, Outagamie and 

Brown counties for US 41. 

 

According to NE Regional Director Will Dorsey, “We are expecting more traffic from the south than 

usual for a Packer game since this one involves Chicago.  However, fans of both teams should 

encounter no delays due to construction on these two major north-south routes in our region.” 

 

Currently, there are two projects taking place on US 41—one in Fond du Lac County and the other in 

both Winnebago and Outagamie counties. 
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